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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 Induction Day: Wednesday 8th July 2020 
 
Under normal circumstances we would be looking forward to meeting your child on our New Year 7 
Induction Day on Wednesday 8th July 2020. 
 
The purpose of the day is to formally welcome your child to St. Hilda’s and to ease their transition into 
Year 7 in September.  During the day your child would have the opportunity to meet with their form tutor 
and key staff and generally familiarise themselves more fully with the school. 
 
Due to the current public health issue it is highly unlikely this induction day will be happening in this 
format. At present we are planning to host the induction day virtually.  Further details that includes 
resources and other essential items will be provided over the coming weeks. We are hoping students will 
still find this to be a pleasant experience for your child and they can still get a sense of the St Hilda’s family 
as they meet the staff and other children. 
 
Parents/Carers’ Meeting: Wednesday 8rd July 2020  6.30pm (online webinar) 
 
There is normally a parents / carers meeting held in the evening to support parents with issues / worries 
about transition. We realise worries have multiplied this year. We are therefore still keen to host parents 
to answer questions related to transition and to sort out any practical problems you may have. 
 
We intend to hold a webinar style event and will be able to address questions that have been sent in 
advance and those that are sent in during the presentation  
 
The following staff will be participating; 
 

 Mrs Code (Headteacher) and the Senior Leadership Team 

 Form tutors 

 Pastoral staff 
 

Our SEND department are working hard behind the scenes to look after our students with SEND issues. 
Miss Pritchard and the team will be in touch with some parents / carers to arrange additional transition 
meetings / support for some of our students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Uniform & Other Information 
 
Our uniform policy, and other information, is available on our dedicated website page: 
 
http://www.st-hildas.co.uk/year-6-to-7-transition/ 
 
 
The official stockists for St Hilda’s are: 
 

 

Trutex @ Liverpool Schoolwear 

298 St. Mary's Road 

Liverpool   

L19 0NQ 

0151 345 3797 

 

 

Trutex @ AMJ Schoolwear 

48/50 London Road 

Liverpool   

L3 5NF 

0151 709 7009 

 

 
 
The arrangements for students starting in September cannot be confirmed at the present time. We will be 
in touch with further communication over the following weeks and months. Keep an eye on our school 
webpage and hopefully you are already following us on social media. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs J Code 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.st-hildas.co.uk/year-6-to-7-transition/

